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HAROLD JONES, Director

April 15, 1977

Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Ms. Gilpin:

At Harold’s request, we have sent a selection of 
installation photographs of the Strand Exhibition to 

Dorothy Norman in New York City with the request that 
she forward them to you when she has finished looking 
at them. I hope you will receive them soon.

When you have finished with them, we would appre­

ciate it if you would return them to the Center at 
your convenience.

Sincerely


